45 E. Boston Mills Road e Boston Hts., Ohio 44236
Phone 330.650.4111 Fax 330.655.9578

September 12, 2014

Thomas Sheridan, City Engineer

City of Hudson, Ohio

Dear Thomas Sheridan,

The Village of Boston Heights approved the Sky Zone project within village boundaries at the
October 2, 2013 Planning Commission meeting. The developer was asked regarding utilities for the
project and the Planning Commission was told that utilities would be provided from the Hudson

Crossing project.

The Village of Boston Heights has no objection to Hudson providing the water service to supply
the Sky Zone facility. Cleveland Water Department provides no water line service to the Village south of
the Ohio Turnpike and is unable to supply water to Sky Zone.

Contact me or Village Engineer, David Krock [330.657.2145] if further information is needed.

Sincerely,

Mayor Bill Goncy
Cell: 330.606.9440



